
Meet your teacher
Your teacher next year will be Mr Sutton

Dear Year 6,

I am super excited to be teaching you in 
my first year at St. Peter’s. I know that it 
is going to be a fantastic year full of lots 
of hard work and some fun along the way. 
There are so many things to look forward 
to and I just can’t wait to get started.

Year 6 is such an important year in your 
primary school journey and it will be a 
pleasure to be a part of that. It might be 
tough at times, but together we’ve got 
this!

I love watching and playing all 
sports, particularly football. I 
spend lots of my weekends 

watching Manchester United 
play and my favourite player is 
Marcus Rashford because he 

always saves the day when we 
need to score a goal.

When I’m not watching sport, 
I enjoy going on long walks and 
exploring new places with my 

fiancé. We like to visit castles 
and imagine what it would be 

like to live in them. I also love 
spending time with my family. 
I have two brothers and one 

sister.

My favourite type of food is 

Italian, but I can’t decide 

whether I like pasta or pizza 

the most. I am also a big fan 

of milkshakes, but 

sometimes I drink them too 

quick and get brain freeze.

In my spare time, I like 
watching movies. My favourite 
movies are Marvel and Disney 
films as they’re always full of 

magic. I also enjoy playing 
video games and board games.


